
Bids to tender now accepted for seasonal services on Formentera beaches from 2022 to 2027
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The Consell de Formentera reports that today marked the start of the tendering process for
seasonal services on Formentera beaches from 2022 to 2027. The announcement has already
been posted on the Plataforma de Contratación del Sector Público del Estado  and interested
persons and companies have until 30 December at 11.59pm to submit bids. The contracting
procedure was approved by the government commission last Friday and has been posted on
the Consell de
Formentera website
.
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https://contrataciondelestado.es/wps/portal/!ut/p/b0/DcpBC0AwFADgn_SkKGqHKXF3wC56tjUvb7MY_j7Hrz5QMIEK-JDDREdA_j0bayNT2GtjEzLbhUlTQv0HGEGBItM-DLPP961_i2ots-F2V5JNdxZSCIjeyw8I8PFc/
https://conselldeformentera.cat/images/stories/tauler_danuncis/informacio_ambit_general/2021/Certificat_platges.pdf
https://conselldeformentera.cat/images/stories/tauler_danuncis/informacio_ambit_general/2021/Certificat_platges.pdf

